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Dear Parents, 
As we are heading towards the end of a very different school year I hope you all continue to be well and are in good form.
 The Department of Education and Skills has released their return to school document last Friday which has not laid out specifics for us all. They are depending on NEPHET advice and will advise us when they can. The document from last Friday can be viewed on education.ie.
Next week the staff will hold an online (Zoom) goodbye for 6th class on Monday at 11am. All staff, pupils from 6th and their parents will be invited.  While this will not replace their usual school goodbye we have every faith that they will move on to Secondary School in the new school year and have a great experience there. They all met and participated in their transition programme lately via Zoom with Ms Brady and Ms White. 
On Tuesday next June 23rd we are asking for all Rental Books to be returned to school as follows:
1 parent(adult) can bring all books for a family in a plastic bag. 
1 at a time will enter the school hall and drop the bag where directed. 
Each parent will then be given Booklists and a provisional school calendar for next year by staff. 
6th class will also receive their certificate of completion of Primary School and a surprise from Ms Brady.
The times are :
11-11:30 – 5th & 6th Class parents
11:30-12 – 3rd&4th class parents (with no pupil in 5th or 6th)
12-12:30- 1st&2nd class parents (with no pupil in a higher class)
12:30-1 – Junior/Senior Infants (with no older pupil in school)
12:30-1 – new Infant parents with no siblings in school.
Thank you for all your co-operation and all the hard work put in at home since March- 
Looking forward to seeing all our pupils next year in a safe way.
Stay safe and Happy Summer,
Yours Faithfully,
Marguerite White, Principal.

